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August 3, 2009 

Stanislaus County 
Board of Supervisors 
c/o Richard W. Robinson, Chief Executive Officer 
101 0 10th Street, Suite 6800 
Modesto, CA 95354 

Re: Proposed 201 0 Amendment to the Redevelopment Plan for the Newman Redevelopment Project 

Dear Mr. Robinson, 

For your information the Community Redevelopment Agency of the City of Newman is providing this 
courtesy notice advising you that the Agency is in the process of preparing the proposed "2010 
Amendment" to the redevelopment plan for the Newman Redevelopment Project. The purpose of the 
2010 Amendment is predominantly fiscal in nature and its objectives are to: increase the Plan's total tax 
increment allocation limit, eliminate the Plan's annual limitation on tax increment allocation, establish a 
bonded indebtedness limit, and modify the Plan's projects and programs list as may be necessary. 
Achieving these objectives will help the Agency to better its long-term goal to improve or alleviate the 
economic and physical conditions of blight within the Project Area. 

As required by law, other information, including the date of the AgencyICity Council joint public hearing on 
the 2010 Amendment and related environmental documents, will be provided to your Agency at the 
appropriate time in the plan amendment process. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (209) 862-3725 or via email at 
mholland@.citvofnewman.com. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Holland 
City ManagerICommunity Redevelopment Agency Director 
City of Newman 
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